
Former White Lion  

 

The former White Lion pub in Buxton has undergone a major restoration scheme 

after being awarded just under £300k of grant funding through the Buxton High 

Street Heritage Action Zone. The 18th century building, which is Grade II listed, 

had previously fallen into disrepair after years of unsympathetic alterations, 

under use and vacancy which has resulted in the building being included on a 

county wide ‘Buildings at Risk’ register. Through the HAZ scheme, the owners 

were able to secure a grant to undertake urgent repair and restoration works to 

avoid the building falling into further deterioration.  Grant aided works included 

structural and timber repairs, roof and rainwater repairs, pointing and 

stonework repairs, restoration of the existing sash windows, and reinstatement 

of traditional ground floor bay window to the front elevation.  

 

 


